
7:00p.m. Open Session 

Selectmen's Meeting 
March 6, 2001 

Ayer Library, E. Main St., Ayer, MA 

The Board met with Chairman Sullivan, Selectman Pena, Selectman Bresnahan, Selectman Witherow and 
Selectman Fay. 

The Board met with Edward Mccann the acting Town Administrator. Mr. McCann presented to the Board 
the proposed ballot questions to appear on the Election Warrant for April 23, 2001. 

The Board voted to place on the April 23, 2001 Election Ballot the question of whether to exempt payments 
of debt service on the $4,153,900.00 Fire Station Bonds from the annual tax limitation, pursuant to G.L. 
c59, S21C(k). The Board approved the following ballot question to appear on the April 23, 2001 Election 
Warrant: Shall the Town of Ayer be allowed to exempt from the provisions of Proposition two and one 
half, so called, the amounts required to pay for the bond issued in order to construct a new fire station, 
including acquisition of real property for the site thereof by gift, purchase, eminent domain. or otherwise, 
appraisal, architectural, engineering and remediation services and other professional services including the 
preparation of plans and specifications and all original equipment and furnishings normally associated with 
the construction of a municipal fire station? made by Selectman Pena, 2nd by Selectman Bresnahan, VOTE: 
unanimous, so moved. 

The Board also reviewed the Community Preservation Act Sections 3 to 7 of Chapter 44B of the General 
Laws of Massachusetts and Modification of the Town Landfill to appear on the Election Warrant also. 

Board adjourn, 2nd by Selectman Pena, VOTE: unanimous, so moved. 

Rob 


